Royal Commission
into Aged Care Quality and Safety

26 May 2020

Ms M Meggetto,
Coroner’s Registrar
Coroner’s Court of Victoria
65 Kavanagh St
SOUTHBANK VIC 3006

Dear Ms Meggetto,

Thank you for providing a copy of the Coroner’s (Ms Audrey Jamieson) findings in
relation to the death of Jane Nola Rolph, received by the Royal Commission into Aged
Care Quality and Safety on 215 May 2020.

Copies of the findings (reference number AWF.900.00759) have been forwarded to the
relevant officers within the Royal Commission for their consideration.

Please note, the Commission is accepting submissions up to 30" June 2020.

The Royal Commission’s final report and recommendations will be provided on the 12"
November 2020. You may wish to refer back to our website to access the final report
after this date.

Thank you again for your contribution to the work of the Royal Commission.

Yours sincerely,

N

)

Enquiries and Correspondence Team

On behalf of the Royal Commissioners
The Honourable Tony Pagone QC and Ms Lynelle Briggs AO

Royal Commission into Aged Care Quality and Safety

T | 1800 960 711 between 8:30am-5:30pm ACST,
Monday-Friday except on public holidays (Interpreter service available)
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